
Our next meeting will take 
place at 7pm on 

Tuesday 18th January 
at the Oakwood Centre,  

Headley Road 

· Do you live or work in Woodley or North Earley? 
· Do you have concerns about crime, public safety or  

anti-social behaviour? 
· Would you like to meet your local Councillors and 

neighbourhood policing team? 
· Do you have ideas about ways in which our area could 

be made safer? 
 

If you answered ‘yes’ to any of the above, please come 
along to the meeting. If you would like to add an item to 

the agenda, or be kept up to date on the topics discussed at 
our meetings, please email: marionshaw@earley-tc.gov.uk 

 

Although one or more local councillors and members of 
the neighbourhood policing team will always try to be 

attendance, this is not always possible due to other 
commitments. 


